
DURHAM KENNEL CLUB - Aprll 21, 1969 

The Durham Kennel Club held its monthly meeting on Aprll 21, 1969, at the Llttle 
Acorn Restaurant wlth thirty members present. Followng a very interesting program 
by Mrs. Dorothy Bullock~ "Obedience: Past, Present and Future, .. Dr. Grimson 
called the meeting to order. Minutes of the February meetlng were approved as 
read. 

Miss Margaret Norman reported that the Show had cleared $1,710.04 with $100.00 
still outstanding from Moss and that there had been $486.71 profited from the three 
obedience classes for this fiscal year. 

ApplLcations for membersti p were read and approved into the Kennel C tub as follows: 
John B. Cahoon, Bryant 0. Dulap, Jr., Suzanne Farrell, Dr. Duncan M. Getsinger, 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert H. Slbbs, Mr. Jon G. Gitelson, Mr. and Mrs. SamW. Gray, Jr., 
Tracy T. Hackney, Mrs. Dorothy H. Hatley, Mr. Charles E. King, Mr. and Mrs. L. 
Briggs Neal I III. 

Mrs. Vivian Haines reported that there had been around 200 additional entries for the 
Spring· Show ln March. 

Dr. Grimson reminded the Club that the recommendation for the changes ln the by-laws 
for the members hlp dues had been proposed to A. K.C. 1 would be voted on at the May 
meeting, but would not go lnto effect untll Jm uary 1970. Also at the May meeting I 
the new offlcers will be elected and voted upon. 

Dr. Grlmson then reported on the actions taken at the Board Meeting held on Aprll 16 
as follows: 

(1) Recommendation was made that the entry fee for the annual 
sanctioned match be increased from $1.00 to $1.50 per dog. 

(2) Recommendation tha the representatives to the Tarheel C ircult 
propose that there be 

a. a 1, 000 dog entry llmlt set 
b. an increase in the entry fees for each match Ln the 

C Lrcult 

The meeting was then turned over to Mr. Bill Hertford, Chairman of the Budget 
Committee to explain the proposed budget for 1970 and a copy of this was give to 
each present for cons ideratlon a long wlth the proposed recommendations voted on 
at the Board Meeting. A motion was made that wording of the proposed recommendation 
regarding the honoraria for obedience instructors be changed to read: 'That the 
honoraria for obedience instructors be paid at the rate of $25.00 token fee per 
instructor or ass Lstant instructor per the twelve week class I leas $2.00 per class 
session missed.' After discussion, motlon was made, seonded and passed 
to this effect. Motion was then made, seconded and carried that the proposed 
budget wlth the other recommendations be accepted as presented. 

The meeting was adjourned. 



CC: Dr. Sterllng S. Brown 
150 East 69th Street 
New York, New York 

Respectfully submitted, 

Roberta C • Hard lng 
Record lng Secretary 

Keith S. Grlmson, M.D. 
President 


